MINNEAPOLIS / PHOENIX / DENVER

CONSTRUCTION

March 25, 2015

Mr. Wyatt Gutzke, PE
New Look Contracting
14045 Northdale Blvd
Rogers, MN 55374

RE: Letter of Recommendation
Synthetic Field Turf Projects

Dear Wyatt,

With the recent completion of the Edina Sports Dome project in Edina, Minnesota | wanted to take a
moment and thank the New Look Contracting team for their outstanding efforts on this project, in
particular your efforts on the new Braemar Field. From the extensive soil correction required on site to
placing the field drainage system along with the below grade storm water infiltration system to the
precision placing the granite base under the turf New Look Contracting did an outstanding job. Your
work was completed on time per the aggressive construction, you and your team did an excellent job.
Thank you again for your efforts on this project and | look forward to working with you and New Look
Contracting on future projects.

Respectfully

ST

Paul Kolias
Project Executive
RJM Construction

701 Washington Avenue North #600
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 §52-837-8600 RJMConstruction.com




